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Newsletter 2021 – Paper Copy Opt In  
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This year our newsletter will be in an updated format and published fortnightly in odd weeks of the school term. 

Newsletters will be published on our website, Facebook page and SkoolBag. If you would like the newsletter 

emailed to you please tick the appropriate box below and leave your most up to date email address in the space 

provided.  

Receiving a paper copy of the newsletter will be optional. If you would like to receive a paper copy, please indicate 

this preference in the below form and it will be given to your child to take home.  

If you have questions about this process, please contact the office.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Nathan Forbes 

Principal  

========================================================================== 
 

Preferred Newsletter Option  
 
Please complete this form and return it to the office.  

 
Parent’s name:___________________________________ 

 

Child/ren name/s:________________________________   Class:_____________ 

 I would like to receive my newsletter via email at the following address:______________________________________ 

 

 I would like to receive a paper copy of the newsletter 

 
 
Parent’s signature: ______________________________________ 


